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Corinne,
 
Thank you for submitting your comments.
These comments will be saved in the file, reviewed by the appropriate staff, shared with the
applicant and included for the Planning and Development Committee’s consideration as an
addendum to the Agenda for next Tuesdays information meeting.
 
If you have any further questions or comments do not hesitate to reach out to me directly.
 
Thank you
 
 
Dan Namisniak
Planner
 
Development Services Department
County of Brant
66 Grand River Street North, Paris, On  N3L 2M2
_______________________________________________________
C 519-717-6994 / T  519-442-6324 ext 3011 www.brant.ca
 

The County of Brant is here for you.
Stay connected. Follow us on social media @BrantCommunity, subscribe to our
news brant.ca/Subscribe and visit our COVID-19 website for the latest
updates brant.ca/COVID-19
 
 
 

From:  
Sent: Friday, September 2, 2022 11:31 AM
To: David Miller <david.miller@brant.ca>; Robert Chambers <robert.chambers@brant.ca>; Greg
Demers <greg.demers@brant.ca>; Dan Namisniak <dan.namisniak@brant.ca>; clerks
<clerks@brant.ca>
Cc: Lee Ann Bielefeld <l.bielefeld@hotmail.com>; Eric Vlasic <dsm_377@hotmail.com>
Subject: Application Number ZBA24-22-DN
 





 
 
 
 
 
 
 


